
Hermidale Public School
Newsletter Term 3 Week 1

13 July  2021

Dear Parents,
Welcome to term 3, I hope that you had a lovely holiday with your children and had plenty of
time to hear all the stories from our snow excursion.
I would like to congratulate all students on their exceptional effort, participation, attitude and
behaviour throughout the week. We received many compliments from the staff at Ski Rider, the
Perisher team and members of the public regarding the students.
It was heartwarming to see all the students interacting with their friends from Girilambone and
having positive conversations with the teachers.

Reading rope - The teaching staff have been delving into some professional learning around
Effective Reading Instruction in the Early Years of school and  How schools can improve literacy
and numeracy performance. This diagram below  illustrates the complexity of reading for our
children.



Sport

On Wednesday the 16th,
students from Hermidale and
Girilambone travelled to
Narromine to verse
Eumungerie in round one of

the PSSA Small Schools Touch Knockout.  All
the training paid off as we came away with
the win 6-1. Round two of the competition
has been put on hold until restrictions are
lifted.

Parent  and Teacher Interviews

Parent/teacher interviews will occur during week 1 of term 3. via phone. The teachers are looking
forward to meeting with you and we will have the opportunity to discuss your child’s
achievements, growth and learning goals.

Tuesday 13th July Wednesday 14th July Thursday 15th July

Oliver 8.30am Mac 8.15am Abbie 8.15am
Jimmy 8.30am

No availability Marlie 3.00 pm
Matilda 3.30pm
Ruby 3.45pm

Education Week Lifelong learners
This year’s theme is ‘Lifelong learners’ and celebrates education as a lifelong
journey from before a child enters an early childhood setting, progressing to
primary and secondary school, and continuing their learning journey into
adulthood; learning a trade, entering tertiary education, or the workforce. We
will be interviewing past Students to learn about their learning journeys and

hope to share the interviews on our facebook page.

Have a great week
Skye Dedman
Principal



Parents & Citizens Association

A P&C meeting date will be set and Katie Mudford (President) will text all parents to let them
know.

TERM 3
What’s

coming up?

Week 1
Tuesday 13 June
Students resume

Week 3
Education Week






